
If your child is due to start Reception in September 2025, we
would love to inspire you to join us here at 

Hackwood Primary Academy.

We will be holding two open events for prospective families:

Monday 21st October 2024 at 4.30pm-5.30pm
Tuesday 19th November 2024 at 9.30am-10.30am

Refreshments will be provided on the day by our PTA.

Hackwood Primary Academy


